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The Portland Bureau of Emergency Management has 
established 48 Basic Earthquake Emergency 
Communication Node (BEECN) sites throughout the city 
where residents can go after a major earthquake to ask for 
emergency assistance if phone service is down or report 
severe damage or injury.   

The closest BEECN site to the Elizabeth is Fields Park.  
More information is available at 
www.portlandoregon.gov/pbem/59630. 

These sites are supported by volunteers.  If you would like to 
help, go to the website above and complete the BEECN 
Volunteer Registration Form. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ELEC 

(Elizabeth lofts emergency committee) 

Better together 


